
 

 

       

 

 
Long Sutton County Primary School 

  
Year 6 London trip – November 2023 

 
15th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that we are offering a residential visit to London for Year 6 children in November 2023. The proposed 
dates are Wednesday 22nd November to Friday 24th November 2023. The children would have the opportunity on this trip to 
explore the sights that our capital city has to offer with visits provisionally planned to The Imperial War Museum, London Zoo, The 
Natural History Museum, The Tower of London, HMS Belfast and a trip to see a London Westend show in addition to a sightseeing 
tour. The children would also eat in restaurants such as Pizza Express and the Rainforest Café.  
 
We anticipate that the total cost of the trip would be between £290 and £350 per child but this will vary depending on final 
numbers- essentially the more who go the cheaper the cost.  We will therefore send out final costings and a payment plan as 
soon as we have expressions of interest and can confirm the trip’s viability. We hope the trip will be less than £300 should we 
have a good number of children who wish to go.  
 
Unfortunately, we have a limited budget to support each year group with trips, visitors and experiences and so we are asking for 
your expression of interest in this trip to see if it is financially viable to go ahead before we book the trip and confirm that it can 
happen. Please can you complete the slip below and select one of the following options. Please indicate whether you would like 
your child to experience this trip or not. If you tick that you would like them to experience this trip, then please indicate whether 
you could support with a voluntary contribution or not. All responses will be treated in confidence. If the responses indicate that 
the trip is viable, we will go ahead and confirm a booking. If insufficient voluntary contributions are indicated and the trip is not 
financially viable then unfortunately, we will not be able to offer this trip. We ask that the reply slip is returned by Friday 19th 
May at the latest. We understand that you may be unable to contribute at this time; we also recognise that you may wish to 
contribute an amount lower than the cost; please make whatever contribution you can afford.  Please note however, that the 
school cannot meet the cost of board and lodging, therefore this must be met by parents. Please come and speak to us if you 
feel that this applies to you before you complete the booking slip below.  
 
Once we know whether the trip is viable a deposit of £50 will then be required by Monday 5th June via Parent Pay. Further 
information will be sent out soon, but in the meantime if you have any questions, please contact Mrs Hales or Miss Gray. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Gray  
 
 
Name of child:      Class: 

1. I would like my child to go on a trip to London. 

 
1a. I would be able to pay the full amount of the trip which is estimated to be between £290 and £350. 
 
 
1b. I would be able to pay some of this amount: please indicate how much you could pay 
here___________________________________. 
 
1c. I would not be able to make a voluntary contribution at this time and would only meet the cost of board and 
lodging. 
 

 

2. I am not interested in my child attending a trip to London. 

 
 
Signature of Parent: ___________________________________________________________ 


